
Dear Parents,                                                                                                  

Welcome to First Grade!  We look forward to having you on our Fort Washington First 

Grade team!  In order for us to do some of the wonderful first grade activities this year, 

we are asking for some donations for the following supplies.  We have two lists.  One list is 

for your individual child and the second list is for classroom community use.  Both of these 

will greatly benefit our classroom.  

Recommended Individual Supplies: 

1. Pencil pouch (small and rectangular) we have limited space in our desks. Items may be sent 

back home with your child that do not fit in their desk. Please do not send a pencil box. 

2. PENCILS! (We LOVE the pre-sharpened pencils!)                                    

3. 2 pink erasers 

4. 3-4 glue sticks 

5. 1 small pair of student scissors                                                                  

6. 1 box of 16 Crayola crayons (no bigger than 16) 

7. 2 black EXPO dry erase markers 

8. 1 dry erase eraser 

9. 2 highlighters 

10. Earbuds (label with student’s name in a zip-lock bag) 

Our desks are small and cannot fit much more, so please remember to stick to the 

list. 

Community Supplies: 

1. Clorox wipes 

2. pencils 

3. Paper towels 

4. Kleenex 

5.  Band-Aids (we go through a ton) 

6. Hand soap 

7. Crayola Markers  

8. Black expo dry erase markers 
*Please allow me to thank you in advance for your support.  Your donations allow us to provide a clean 

and healthy environment and enhance your child’s education.  Should you have any questions please feel 

free to call 327-6600. 

Respectfully,    

 The First Grade Teachers 


